ANNOUNCEMENTS
October 25, 2018 - DAY 4

BLOOD DRIVE — The Student Senate in conjunction with the American Red Cross is holding
a Blood Drive on Friday, Nov. 2, 2018 from 7:30 a.m. — 2:00 p.m. in our upper gym. If you are
interested in donating blood that day please make your appointment with the nurses in the Health
Office at LSI. All presenting donors will receive a unique American Red Cross sling bag
backpack.

MODIFIED SOCCER - Congratulations for the boys modified soccer team for their 0-0 tie against Albany
Academy. The cadets played a hard fought game bringing them to a record of 4-3-1.

The game ended up going into double overtime with extra time of play to not count in regulation.

Thomas Bulchosky and Geoffrey Olson ended up scoring during the non-regulation time frame.

Finally Andrew Lee is awarded most valuable player of the game for his excellent goal keeping and leadership
in the backfield.

The cadets face Cobleskill-Richmondville at Cobleskill on Friday night. Keep up the good work boys.

OPEN HOUSE TOUR GUIDES — If you want to be a tour guide for Open House and have
not signed up yet, please see Mr. House in the Admissions Office.

WINTER SPORTS - If you are interested in playing basketball, bowling, hockey, indoor track,
swimming or wrestling this winter, there are sign-up sheets in the Main Office for each sport.

CAMPUS MINISTRY - All students who would like to participate in Lasallian Youth and go to the Van
Rensselaer Manor should meet in front of the main office at 2:45 today. We will return to La Salle around 4:00.
We collected a total of 292 cans for the needy in our Canned Food Wednesday collection. Mr. Maloney’s
homeroom won the 7" grade race with 14 cans, and Ms. Grieco’s homeroom won the 8" grade banner with 44.
Mr. Leonard’s homeroom took the sophomore title with 15 cans and Mr. Gerrety’s homeroom won the junior
competition with 2, while the military homeroom captured the senior banner with 75. The homeroom that was
number one in the school was Ms. Ribet’s 6" grade with 66 cans. Keep up the good work and know that without
this food the families we support would have nothing to put on the table to eat.

Students and staff should be aware that every Thursday we have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the
Chapel during the school day. This is when the Eucharist is exposed for worship. We encourage you to spend
some time before the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament and to please remember to be quiet and respectful of God’s
presence outside of the chapel.

Attention students in grades 9 — 12 — The Fall Dance is set for this Saturday, October 27
from 7:30 — 10:00 p.m. in the main Gym. Cost of admission is $7.00 per person and the dress
code is semi-formal, which means La Salle students must wear dress pants, dress shirt and tie.
No jeans, shorts or sneakers are permitted.

Permission slips for your guests can be picked up in Mr. Sgambelluri’s office.




